

May 6, 2019

Rev. Jeff Markay Chatham United Methodist Church 460 Main Street Chatham, NJ 07928

Dear Rev. Markay and Parishioners,

Thank you for your recent donation of \$279.00 to support our program of assistance to detained immigrants. As indicated, your gift will be used to purchase phone cards for the detainees. We are very grateful for your generous gift.

The appeal for a phone call to connect with family and friends is the most common request First Friends receives on our hot line. The desperation in the voice of the one making the request is heartbreaking; the joy and relief heard when the connection can be made is priceless!!

On behalf of all those who will benefit from your generosity and thoughtfulness, we thank you!

53 So. Hackensack Ave.

Kearny, NJ 07032

Gratefully,

Sixter Regua Holtz

Office Manager